
Moderator’s Quarterly Report:  December 3, 2022 

 

On November 15, 2022 we held a Special Town Meeting(STM) that 110 voters approved 2 articles.   The 

doings at the STM can be found on the Town Website under Town Documents.  This is also where all 

information on previous Annual Town Meetings(ATM) and STMs can be found. 

 

In terms of the Finance Committee, Shelia Chamberlain, who was a long time valuable member resigned 

from the committee and will be greatly missed.  Sheri Knowlton joined the Finance Committee as an 

associate member and David Methe moved from an associate member to a regular member. Over the 

next few months the Finance Committee, along with the Select Board will begin budget hearings to 

develop the budget for approval at the 2023 Annual Town Meeting.  Just a reminder this budget is a 

recommended budget that is voted on by the voters who attend the ATM. 

 

Any questions regarding the role of the Moderator of appointing of the Finance Committee can be sent 

to me at st.jacques@southwick.net 

 

Thank you, 

Celeste St. Jacques, Southwick Town Moderator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:st.jacques@southwick.net

